
1

Roxanne Maher

From: AT&T Desk <kim.andrews@att.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 1:02 PM
To: Roxanne Maher; meghanyoumell@gmail.com
Subject: Update: My conversation with Blight officer for City of New London re: 26 Lake Street 

yard waste

Roxanne and Meghan, 
I spoke at length with the City of New London Blight Officer, Mr. Omi Morales.  He is sending me a copy of 
their ordinance for property waste abuse and the actions that are taken when this happens in their city.  I 
am feeling hopeful.  He is very willing to talk with our blight officer or anyone involved.  I will forward this 
to you when I get it, and then we can discuss next steps. 
 
Thanks so much, 
Kim 
 
On Thursday, September 5, 2024 at 01:55:37 PM EDT, Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> wrote:  
 
 
  Please see attached Agenda for the  
Ledyard Town Council Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee 
Meeting scheduled for Monday, September 9, 202 @ 6:00 p.m. 
 
 


